
Response the Comments from DEP (Contact Person: Ms. Maureen 

CHANG, Tel. 2835 1867) 

 

Please further review and confirm whether the quantities of DGs to be stored 

would not exceed: 

 

(i) the Potentially Hazardous Installation (PHI) quantity thresholds as 

outlined in Chapter 12 of the HKPSG and those specified in the UK 

Notification of Installations Handling Hazardous Substances 

Regulations 1982; and 

 

(ii) relevant thresholds under Schedule 2 of the Environmental Impact 

Assessment Ordinance (EIAO). 

 

We hereby confirm that the quantity of hazardous materials to be stored does 

not exceed: 

(i) The thresholds for Potentially Hazardous Installations (PHIs) as outlined 

in Chapter 12 of the Hong Kong Planning Standards and Guidelines (HKPSG), 

as well as the thresholds specified in the UK Notification of Installations 

Handling Hazardous Substances (NIHHS) Regulations 1982; and 

(ii) The relevant thresholds stipulated under Schedule 2 of the Environmental 

Impact Assessment Ordinance (EIAO) (Cap. 499). 
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